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By Janice and John Smith, AAFA #0152 and Walt Smith AAFA #1247

2011 Meeting Photos   

A special surprise presentation was made to Gil and Mary Alford as the final award on Saturday night.  It
was a lovely quilt decorated with the state meeting locations along with the state birds around the center
square.  In the center square of the quilt was an embroidered AAFA logo surrounded by pictures of Gil
Alford the founder of AAFA, Lodwick Alford, the first President, and Julius Alford, the first Treasurer.  The
quilt was made by Earline Alford.   Shown in the photo are Max Alford and Mary Alford and Earline Alford
and Gil Alford.
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Max Alford presented a Proclamation to
Ramona Darden honoring her as the
Meetings Chairperson for the last fourteen
years. Earline Alford is on the right.

Ramona Darden presented a
certificate for a free room night at the
hotel to Joan and Don Alford on
Saturday night.

Max Alford presented the AAFA Hall of
Fame Award to Mary Alford.

Walt Smith was presented the AAFA
Hall of Fame Award by Max Alford.

Max Alford presented a Distinguished
Member Certificate to Norma Idom.

Robert Alford was given a Distinguished
Member Certificate by Max Alford.
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Max Alford presented a Distinguished
Member Certificate to Sylvia Idom.

Sally Stoewer won a
2012 Missouri Calendar.

Virginia Alford won a
lovely afghan that was
made by Marie
Bateman.

Gail Alford displayed the
pretty candle that she
won.

Ramona Darden won a tote
bag with an Alford emblem
as a door prize.

Celeste Furr won a lovely
set of kitchen towels made
by Earline Alford.

Robert Thorn also won a
very nice candle.

Pat Thorn is holding a
puzzle she won as a
door prize.

Joan Alford won a nice
day planner.
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Max and Earline Alford
posed for a photo at
Pujohls Restaurant on
Wednesday night.

Joana Breeland is shown with
an afghan as her prize on
Saturday night.  The afghan
was made by Marie Bateman. Mary Davis is shown

with the Alford T-shirt
that she won.

Lynn Shelley displayed her
Christmas towels that she won. Robert Alford won a T-

shirt on Saturday
afternoon as a door
prize.

LaDonna Alford is holding a
nice set of kitchen towels
that she won.

Delfina and James Alford posed at
the dinner on Saturday.

Mary and Nolan David Alford posed for
a photo at the restaurant on Thursday
night.


